
Travel advice for Hibs’ fans
heading to Ibrox on Monday

Hibs’ supporters travelling to Ibrox Stadium for the Scottish
Championship  fixture  against  Rangers  FC  on  Monday  28th
December 2015 (3pm kick-off) will occupy the Govan West Corner
at the stadium entering via turnstiles 76 and 77.

Fans are advised that searching is likely to take place. This
is a condition of entry to the stadium and fans are advised by
the club to cooperate fully with police officers and stewards.
Supporters are also advised that in the interest of their
safety they are likely to be held back at the conclusion of
the match and public address announcements will be made.

The club have also asked that any Hibernian supporters not in
possession of a match ticket for the allocated section at
Ibrox Stadium do not travel to the match. Any Hibernian FC
supporter found in an area of the stadium identified for the
home support will be ejected and may face further sanctions by
the club.

Away parking is available for coaches and cars in an area off
Broomloan Road. This is exclusively for Hibs’ supporters and
 a  charge  of  £12  for  coaches  and  £7  for  cars  applies.
Supporters choosing to utilise this facility should follow the
directions of stewards.

Supporters are also reminded that traffic in and around Ibrox
Stadium is likely to be busy and additional traffic on the
motorway  due  to  the  festive  period  is  also  likely
so they should  allow plenty of time for their  journey.
Fans can stay up to date with travel information by visiting
the  Traffic  Scotland  website  or  follow  on  Twitter
@trafficscotland.
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